Date

Dear (School Board) Chair, Trustees, and Superintendents;

As I am sure many of you remember, members of the (group name) have made presentations at several board meetings, including the last one, expressing our objections to the use of Wi-Fi, particularly the powerful, pervasive system that has been installed in (name of school board) schools.  You have taken our information under advisement, but have indicated that at this time, the evidence against Wi-Fi's safety is not sufficiently conclusive for you to reverse your decision to install it.  The evidence against Wi-Fi's safety does continue to grow, however, and more individuals and groups are starting to voice concern over the long-term safety of this relatively new technology.  

 

As examples, I have attached, for your consideration, a link to an article that recently appeared in the (local newspaper) (along with other newspapers across the country) about a statement by the American Academy of Environmental Medicine, along with a recent statement by the American Academy of Paediatrics.  I thought you would be interested in reading the strong position statements against Wi-Fi in schools recently issued by two physicians' groups.  

http://www.thepeterboroughexaminer.com/2012/10/05/physician-group-adds-weight-to-warnings-of-wi-fi-in-schools
http://aaemonline.org/AAEMEMFmedicalconditions.pdf
In addition, Frank Clegg, former President of Microsoft Canada has initiated a national campaign to raise awareness about the health risks associated with wireless technology.  I have enclosed a link to an article outlining his concerns.

http://www.sunnewsnetwork.ca/sunnews/politics/archives/2012/10/20121011-102450.html
All of these groups are advocating precautionary action in the face of uncertainty about the health risks of this technology, particularly to young people.  We urge you to reconsider your stance on pervasive Wi-Fi in schools for the sake of our children's health.
Yours truly

